Schroader, Kathy LT

From: Wiser, Sonja

Sent: Monday, November 02, 2015 11:14 AM

To: Schroader, Kathy

Subject: FW: Invitation to BOCC November 9, 2015 work session
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

For theindex if you haven’t received already

From: Orjiako, Oliver

Sent: Friday, October 30, 2015 2:15 PM

To: Bill Wright; Eileen Quiring; John Blom-Hasson; Karl Johnson; Richard Bender; Ron Barca-Boeing; Ron Barca-MSN;
Steve Morasch (stevem@landerholm.com)

Cc: Madore, David; McCauley, Mark; Cook, Christine; Euler, Gordon; Wiser, Sonja

Subject: Invitation to BOCC November 9, 2015 work session

A GoRA S ...

Dear Planning Commission members:

Attached, please find a press release for the Board of County Councilors work session on the growth plan update
rescheduled to November 9, 2015. The work session will be 1:30-3:30 p.m. in the sixth-floor hearing room. Councilor
Madore requested that staff invite the PC to participate. It is important that you be included. We look forward to seeing
you. Materials for the work session will be forthcoming. Please, let me know if you have questions. Thank you and have
a great weekend.

Best,

Oliver
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proud past, promising tuture | NEWS RELEASE

October 29, 2015

Contact:  Oliver Orjiako, Community Planning
(360) 397-2280 ext. 4112, oliver.orjiako@clark.wa.gov

County work session on growth plan update rescheduled to Nov. 9

Vancouver, WA -- The Board of County Councilors has rescheduled to Monday,
Nov. 9, a work session in preparation for a public hearing about a “preferred
alternative” to update the local growth management plan.

The work session will be 1:30-3:30 p.m. in the sixth-floor hearing room of the Public
Service Center, 1300 Franklin St.

Topics will include planning assumptions, including state forecasts for population
increases over the next 20 years. In addition, the public briefing will examine
alternatives focusing on rural areas.

A “preferred alternative” approved by the board will be the subject of a final
supplemental environmental impact statement available for public comment before a
plan update is adopted.

The current plan has been in effect since 2007. The update will cover planning and
zoning through 2035.

Revised maps of Alternative 4 and additional documents relating to planning
assumptions and population projections are posted under the Oct. 20 Public Hearing
entry at http://clark.wa.gov/thegrid/.

The work session originally was scheduled for 9 a.m. to noon, Wednesday, Nov. 4.
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